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1. The consolidation of schools in Minitonas is proceeding.  The new library shelving is in 

place, three classrooms have been renovated and work on the Kindergarten washroom 
will begin this week.  Staff of both schools have been given an additional day in order to 
pack up their classrooms.  Plans have been made to move the elementary school 
furniture, teacher supplies, etc., to the Middle Years School in early August.  

 
2. The survey results from the Staff Retirement/Recognition were reviewed.  Very positive 

feedback on the whole evening.  People really liked having one celebration with all staff.   
 
3. The Board was informed that the Grade 6 Indigenous Education Day went well.  A great 

event.  Thanks to everyone on the Committee for organizing the day and making it a 
success. 

 
4. The Board plans to participate in the Rodeo Parade on July 27, 2018.   
 
5. The Fiddle/Guitar concert was held at the Friendship Centre on June 19.  Great concert.  

This program is a partnership between the Friendship Centre and the School Division. 
 
6. The CEO reported that he had attended two RM meetings with the Bowsman Daycare 

Board to gain financial support from the RM’s.  The province is paying for 60% of the 
project costs, with the remaining 40% to be raised locally.  Daycares are an essential 
service to any community that wants to attract young families.  The hope is that all RM’s 
will support this needed service for the Valley. 

 
7. The Board had many positive comments about this year’s SVRSS Graduation Ceremony.  

Congratulations to all Graduates.  Well done to all those involved in organizing the 
Grads. 

 

Have a relaxing and restful summer. 
 
 
 
 

This Summary is available in alternate formats upon request. 


